
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28.04.2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re thrilled to announce a new addition to our Breakfast Club! Starting Wednesday, 30th April, 

and continuing every Wednesday, children attending Breakfast Club will have the chance to take 

part in a fun and engaging football session led by Coach Josh from Bloomsbury Football Club. 

We hope this exciting new activity will make Breakfast Club even more enjoyable and inspire more 

children to join us for a healthy, active start to the day. 

Breakfast Club runs daily and costs £3 per day. 

We look forward to seeing even more children getting active, having fun, and starting their mornings 

in a positive way! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Margaret Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
HOLMLEIGH PRIMARY SCHOOL, DUNSMURE ROAD, LONDON N16 5PU 

TEL:  0208 802 7420 

E-MAIL: admin@holmleigh.hackney.sch.uk 

WEBSITE: www.holmleigh.hackney.sch.uk  

HEADTEACHER:  Margaret-Mary Boateng 

SENIOR ADMIN OFFICER:  Jane Poo 
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